NOTICE

Water MAY NOT be safe for swimming due to recent heavy rain.

Studies show bacteria may increase to unhealthy levels for a day after heavy rainfall.

The water at this beach is tested regularly during the swimming season.

For current beach conditions contact:

For more information on the Healthy Recreational Water project or general health questions,
contact the Vermont Department of Health at healthvermont.gov or 1-800-439-8550
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